
 
 
AIA Virginia Statement addressing Social Injustice 
 
Architecture is for everyone. AIA Virginia commits to making this goal a reality. As an 
organization, we stand beside the people groups who have been excluded for far too long. 
We commit to fostering a sense of belonging for Black, Indigenous, and other people of 
color, LGBTQIA+, women, and people with diverse abilities. We stand with components 
and chapters across the nation supporting the rights of many, over the privileged few. 
 
We recognize the treacherous history of Virginia. A place where the most prominent rivers 
brought enslaved Africans in 1619. A place where the mountains uplift the power and 
privilege of Washington, Jefferson, and Madison. A place where the coastal wetlands 
support an ecosystem of wildlife once navigated by thousands of Native peoples. A place 
where the booming agriculture industry reminds us of the prominence of plantations. A 
place where Loving did not always come without challenge. As Virginians, we cannot be 
silent.  
 
Our goal is that architecture becomes a discipline that applies an equitable lens to create 
communities across the state. Said plainly, architecture should strategically design spaces 
that reallocate resources based on history and systems. Architecture can only be for 
everyone if we as architects are committed to making it happen. 
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